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October 13, 1974

Dear Norm:

You were so nice to Susan and the clan at the
Sunday services. It was a great thrill for her.
Thanks so much for your kindness,

I'm writing thie an hour or so before the game
this Sunday so I can't offer you congratulations
or condolences. I do intend to watch it om T.V,
in the White House as I do a little catching up
on a backlog of work.

Everything looks so much brighter with Betty's
operation a success. She has been helped
tremendously by the prayers and best wishes of
so many all over the world.

I do hope you and the Dolphins have a great year.

I like the personal and team attitude I detect

and hear about., This is what makes the difference
whether it is on the gridiron, in the Congress, or
the White House.

Please give my very best to Don Shula and the team.
Warmest best wishes to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Mr. Norm Evans
c/o Miami Dolphins Football Teanm
Miami, Florida
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